DEC 191930

Docket No. 030-292i8 License No. 18+-27827-01

The Bridge Construction Corporation

ATIN: Mr. D. P, Bridge
Secretary/Treasurer

319 Water Street

Augusta, Maine 04330

Gentlemen:
Subject: Routine Inspection No. 030-29218/90-001

On November 12, 1990, R. H. Ladun of this office conducted a routine safety
inspection at the above address of activities authorized by the above 11isted

NRC license, The inspection was an examination of your 'icensed activities

as they relate to radiation safety and to compliance with the Commission's
regulations and the 1icense conditions. The inspection consisted of observations
by the inspector, interviews with personnel, and a selective examination of
representative records. The findings of the inspection were discussed with

Ms. A, B. Peders~n of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

Based on the results of this inspection, it appears that your activities were
not conducted in full compliance with NRC requirements. A Notice of Violation
is enclosed as Appendix A and categorizes each violation by severity level in
accordance with the “General Statement of Policy and Procedure for NRC Enforce-
ment Actions," 10 CFR Part 2, Appendix C (Enforcement Policy). You are required
to respond to this letter and in preparing your response, you should follow the
instructions in Appendix A,

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," Part 2,
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulatiors, a copy of this letter and your repis
will be placed in the Public Document Room,

The responses directed by this letter and the accompanying Notice are not
subject to the clearance procedures of the Office of Management and Budget
as required by the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-51).

OFFICIAL RECORD CNpPY ML DL BRIDGE = 0001.0.0 \
11/27/9n n \
020080 01219 RETURN ORIGINAL
LIC .
7857281 PDR REGION ] » E-“]



MYy
fary
¢
r
f

L)
r
'
Net
ment
ely
ine
et

1y
»
'
r
¥

ve

!4
B e
i
'
ter
rer




